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On behalf of Accru Felsers, we welcome you all to 2023. We hope the festive season was a
joyous one!

At Accru Felsers, we are committed to being responsible corporate citizens and ensure that we
support our wider community. In the spirit of the season, Accru Felsers donated to GIVIT, a not-
for-profit that provides support and relief to those affected by domestic and family violence, the
COVID-19 pandemic and natural disasters. Our donation has provided items and funds to
families in New South Wales, Queensland and Victoria that have affected by the devastating
storms and flooding. Vouchers, prams, mattresses, linen, fridges and washing machines have
been provided to families who have lost many or all of their belongings, homes and are
experiencing financial stress.

We wish to express our gratitude to our emergency services, volunteers, and relief organisations
such as GIVIT for their support and work to protecting those in need.

If you would like to learn more about GIVIT or donate to their appeals, please visit their website
https://www.givit.org.au/.

https://www.givit.org.au/storms-and-flooding
https://www.givit.org.au/

